
Statement of Reason – TRO/23/07 & RSO/23/08 

Telford Road/ House O’Hill Road Junction  

This project is being carried out in order to reduce the speed of vehicles coming on to House O’Hill 

Road from Telford Road. The junction build out will also narrow the width of the road, this will make 

it easier for pedestrians to cross. This project was agreed as part of a Neighbourhood Environmental 

Partnership Scheme and was selected as a result of consultations between CEC staff, residents and 

local councillors. 


